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Since 1991, the Health Policy Newsletter has served as a key communications 
medium for cutting-edge quality improvement and medical education-related 
initiatives. The newsletter is sent quarterly on a complimentary basis to professionals 
within diverse segments of healthcare and other industries, including physicians, 
managed care executives, policymakers, journalists, and those in academia and the 
pharmaceutical industry.  We have an audience of nearly 40,000 readers, nationally 
and abroad. 
 
A self-supporting publication, the Health Policy Newsletter depends partly upon 
private contributions to remain vital. As the content expands and our readership 
grows, so does the cost of production and distribution. There are several ways you 
can help us defray these costs to ensure the quality of the newsletter. 
 
• Make a Donation: Individuals and corporations can make a tax-deductible 
donation to Thomas Jefferson University to support the publication of the Health 
Policy Newsletter. Donors will be gratefully acknowledged each year in the 
newsletter. 
 
• Become a Corporate Sponsor: The Health Policy Newsletter is seeking corporate 
sponsorship, which can be made in various ways: 
- Sponsor the newsletter in exchange for your company logo on the masthead. 
- Sponsor a specific section. 
- Include your company’s message in the newsletter. 
- Place a link to your company’s web site on the online version of the newsletter. 
 
• Purchase Advertising: The purchase of advertising is also a great way to support 
the newsletter. For advertising rates, please contact our office at (215) 955-6969. 
 

Please consider supporting the 
Health Policy Newsletter so that we can continue 

to inform you of the critical events and trends occurring in our 
rapidly transforming health care delivery system. 

For more information, please contact 
Dr. David B. Nash at (215) 955-6969 

or david.nash@mail.tju.edu.
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